SENIOR CENTER BOARD SPECIAL WORK MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, March 15, 2022

The Blue Earth Senior Center Board met on Tuesday, March 15,2022 at
2pm. This was a special work session.

Those present were Chuck Holmseth, Arnold Thrond, Darlene
Anderson, Sue Cassens, Eugene Murphy and Senior Center Director,
Linda Jahnke.

This special meeting was to start working on our 5-year plan for
projects that need to be done at the Senior Center and the capital
gains. We discussed several items but were tabled as everyone needs
to think about what needed to be done. We will work on this some
more during our regular board meeting as this doesn’t have to be done
before June.

The meeting was adjourned.



